
SATURDAY 28TH NOV – GILLOOLYS PARKRUN 
 

 

After Bob completed his 50th Parkrun at Lonehill on Saturday, Team 

Evergreen is going to do the above Parkrun this Saturday. 

 

The course has very few hills and you run / walk on very even grass and 

gravel surfaces. It is a one lap course which meanders around a large 

dam and back again. It is relatively new and very popular. 

 

We invite all Residents and their friends to join us there. 

 

A list is on the side of the post boxes near the notice board for you to 

enter your names and those of your friends who may want to join us. 

 

You must enter your names by Thursday at the latest so that transport 

can be arranged for those who need a lift. 

 

Those who need a lift must gather at the Lifestyle Centre on Saturday 

morning so that we can leave by 7.15 AM at the latest. 

 

Please come along and enjoy a morning in the sun and fresh air at this 

very pleasant venue.  

 

 

Ernie Mutch (Unit 80) 

Ext 180, Tel No: 011 467 7488, Cell No: 066 2012 103 


